
From: La Mota Reports
To: Wendy Farley-Campbell
Cc: Hailey Sheldon; Vevie McPherren
Subject: Re: Florence--LaMota Hearing Testimony
Date: Saturday, July 11, 2020 10:06:20 AM

Wendy,

We would like to continue with this application and take this opportunity to investigate the
feedback further and address all of their concerns.

Rosa Cazares

On Fri, Jul 10, 2020 at 10:02 AM Wendy Farley-Campbell
<wendy.farleycampbell@ci.florence.or.us> wrote:

Ms. Cazares,

 

Good morning.  Attached is testimony received in response to public noticing for the
LaMota hearing scheduled for next Tuesday July 14th.

 

Hailey Sheldon will be calling you to discuss the testimony and staff concerns with the site
layout as it relates to testimony received.

 

Regards,

 

Wendy FarleyCampbell

Planning Director | City of Florence

O: 541.997.8237

250 Highway 101, Florence OR 97439

Follow Us! City Website | Vimeo | Facebook | Twitter

 

The City of Florence is an equal opportunity employer and service provider.
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